Re: Preview learning for Spring Term 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
We hope that your child has had an enjoyable first term in their new class and are looking forward to their Christmas holidays.
In preparation for the spring term, we would like your child to do some research (pre-learning learning). Studies show that pre-learning gives children a great advantage to their learning and helps them to progress to a greater depth of understanding.
In the past, we have had some fabulous preview learning work from the children which has included: Posters, PowerPoints, videos, models etc. Please be as creative as you like. This will help to inspire and engage the children ahead of starting in their new classes. We hope that you, as parents/carers, will also enjoy the opportunity to do this.
Our topics for the spring term are:
Spring 1: France -Paris (Geography), Animals including humans (Science)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Spring 2: Anglo Saxons (History), Forces and magnets (Science)
The Lower Key Stage 2 Spring term overview is displayed on the school’s website for further information about our learning for the Spring term.
We hope that you and your child/ren have a fabulous Christmas break, and we look forward to seeing you all in January.
Regards,
LKS2 Team
Mrs Robinson
Mr McGuinness
Mrs Goodman
